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MISSING PERSON LOCATED 

AUBURN, ME – Auburn Police, with the assistance of the Maine Warden Service have located the body of 
46y/o Thomas Johnston of Old Orchard Beach. Johnston was the subject of a missing person investigation 
being conducted by the Old Orchard Beach Police Department. Any suspicion of foul play has been ruled out 
and the investigation is focused on an apparent suicide.   No further information is being released until an 
autopsy has been completed by the Chief Medical Examiner’s on Friday (04-07-17). 


